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Dear Clinton Street PS Community: 

Recently, our incredible, and indefatigable Office Administrator, Ms. Nancy Cabreiro, interviewed for a position at 

Ossington Old Orchard PS. It should come as a surprise to no one, that Ms. Cabreiro was successful in the interview 

process and has been hired for the role. Although there has yet to be a set date established for Nancy to start at 

her new school, the change is likely to occur in the next few weeks. We wish Nancy all the best at her new location, 

and we will miss her greatly at Clinton. 

Nancy Cabreiro’s initial connection with Clinton Street PS occurred when her eldest child started attending JK at 

the school in 2009. Nancy started her work career at Clinton Street PS in 2016 and she has held the roles of 

Lunchroom Supervisor, Secretary, and Office Administrator. Nancy approached each role with professionalism, 

dedication, care, and always put the needs of the students at the forefront of all decisions.   

As much as there are innumerable technical components at which Ms. Cabreiro excels in her Office Administrator 

position, it is the qualitative aspect she demonstrates daily that has made such an indelible impression on our 

school. Many Clinton Street PS families (both those new to our school and those who are more experienced) 

comment on our school’s welcoming and inclusive feel and that all starts with Nancy.  

When the buses arrive in the morning, the students know to go and say good morning to Nancy and then head to 

class. Forgotten lunches, running shoes, snow pants, backpacks, etc. are often hectically brought to the office by 

parents who are immediately put at ease when they speak with Nancy. For families who are new to our school 

(and frequently our country), their first impression of Clinton is a warm and informative conversation with Nancy 

who ensures that their initial school experience is a positive one.  

Ossington Old Orchard PS has just made an excellent addition to their school. On top of everything else that Ms. 

Cabreiro will bring to their environment, if Ossington has a staff golf team, then they have all but secured 

championship seasons for years to come.  

Congratulations Nancy and best of luck at Ossington Old Orchard. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dan Taylor 

Principal 

 


